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This week will be the story ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ 

continuing the ‘Traditional Tales’ theme. 
 
This week we will be reading We’re Going On A Bear Hunt story by Michael 
Rosen and Helen Oxenbury. We will be using lots of describing words to talk 
about the bear as well as inviting him to play. We will be moving along, over, 
under, through and between lots of obstacles. We will also be thinking about 
the colour brown as well as discussing our emotions and how we know how 
someone else is feeling. 
 
This week we will be celebrating Shrove Tuesday by trying pancakes with different toppings! 
 
We will also be taking part in World Book Day on Thursday 7th March, where all children 
can come dressed up as their favourite character or bring in their favourite book to share 
with us. 

 

Things to do at home:  

You might talk to your child about different emotions and how your child can recognise them in 
themselves, e.g. tears when they are upset, clenched fist/shouting when they are angry etc. You 
might want to help your child draw a happy face or a sad, upset, angry face etc. Please send in 
any pictures that your child would like to show to the rest of nursery. 
 

Please help: 
School are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March.  Just as the rest of the school, we 
are asking the Nursery children to either; dress up as their favourite character or; bring in a prop 
linked to their favourite book or; bring in their favourite book. 
 
If your child currently has a 15 hour place in Nursery, you wish to increase this to 30 hours as we 
nearer moving into Reception and if you are eligible, please speak to a member of the Nursery 
staff who can provide you with details. 
 
Thank you to those who showed your support of reading and the children and came to the book 
snug, it was a big success! 
 

 Special Events: 

- World Book Day – Thursday 7th March  
- Fairy Tale Ball – Friday 5th April (more information to follow). 

 
 

Thanks again for all your support 

Clare Ruddock & the Nursery team 

Nursery Teacher 
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